Blairgowrie LMG - Patterns of Attendance
Individual primary schools have been considering attendance patterns for schools which will support the safe return to pupils in August 2020, whilst also taking into account the context of their own building capacities. Following carefully considered consultation with all stakeholders, it is now agreed that all Blairgowrie High School cluster primary schools will follow the model where up to 50% of pupils are able to be accommodated in school on a 50/50 basis. The patterns of attendance will be as follows:
Monday, Tuesday – group one 
Wednesday – support for home learning, support for vulnerable children 
Thursday, Friday – group two 
Please be assured that children from the same families will be accommodated on the same days.  Every class will be in attendance on each day in order to ensure that class teachers work with their own classes wherever possible e.g. P3 group A on Monday and Tuesday, P3 group B Thursday and Friday.  

Information on groupings will be issued by Monday 22nd June. 
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